#### **2021-August-12**

Agenda Topics	Moderator	Minutes
Approval of minutes from July 22, 2021 meeting	Tim	5
Approval of minutes from August 5, 2021 meeting	George	5
Informational Update on Temurin Release	Shelley	10
Update from marketing sub-committee	Hendrik	10

#### Quorum

### Attendees

### **Steering Committee Members**

- Hendrik Ebbers (Karakun)
- George Adams (Microsoft)
- Tim Ellison (Red Hat)
- Sanhong Li(Alibaba Cloud)
- Gil Tene (Azul)
- Samir Kamerkar (IBM) [For first 15 minutes]

### **Other Attendees**

- Shelley Lambert (Red Hat)
- Simon Ritter (Azul)
- Lan Xia (IBM)
- Jan Westerkamp (iJUG, joined 16:35 CEST)

### **Eclipse Foundation**

Paul Buck

# **Minutes**

## Approval of minutes from July 22, 2021 meeting

Deferred until the next meeting.

# Approval of minutes from August 5, 2021 meeting

- Approved
- Action item: Hendrik had the marketing sub-committee meeting.

### **Informational Update on Temurin Release**

- ppc64le and aarch64 now out
- AIX and s390x are nearly ready
- JRE 8 TCK runs are underway
- Docker and Homebrew PR's are underway

- Starting with just ubuntu, centos and windows
- Linux installer (RPM/DEB) work is underway
- ACTION ITEM: EMO to confirm if JDK17 requires a new OCTLA agreement

## Update from marketing sub-committee

- Subcommittee has been formed
  - o First weekly meeting has occurred.
- First goal is to work on a transition plan from AdoptOpenJDK to Eclipse Temurin.
  - Also to clear up branding questions... What is Adoptium? Temurin etc
- Work has begun on the adoptium.net website future roadmap
  - This will be presented to the committee in the next meeting
- Seeking experts from member companies.
- Sanhong suggested an FAQ document.
- The plan is to do a press release once JDK17 is out (September)
- ACTION ITEM: Tim to request a tweet announcing the releases (and status)